
Mr.  Trump,  beware  of
globalist insiders
America Deserves Better!

“Be sober, be vigilant; because your adversary the devil, as a
roaring lion,
walketh about, seeking whom he may devour:” 1 Peter 5:8 KJV 

Mr. President, who is giving you your advice on those for your
cabinet?

I am an ordinary citizen who helped get you elected to bring
some reason and sense to our government and I feel I have an
obligation to tell you this: 

PLEASE get away from the Washington establishment as you are
choosing your appointments. One of the many reasons we
supported and elected you was because you weren’t the
establishment or a politician and many names that are on this
list are establishment neocons and those that have looked to
changing our Constitution completely and are leaning to a New
World Order. Washington is and has been corrupt for some time
and we need to put some of these people in their place. 

This is the main reason we voted for you, Mr. Trump, because
of the corruption in Washington – I will NOT put the blame
totally on Obama since the corruption from both branches to
include the previous White Houses has been there for a long
time and I can prove it. Moderate Democrats certainly did not
vote for you to find themselves faced with individuals who are
the head of various departments that have been involved in
nefarious actions toward the people of this country and have
no respect for the Constitution.

If what we wanted was the status quo we would have just picked
one of the other 16 that were standing on the Primary stage
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with you. You aren’t a politician so why does everyone heading
up your cabinet have to be??? There are so many smart, decent
individuals around this country for you to choose from and if
it doesn’t work out at first, you try again.

We have idiots on our streets who are not hard working
Americans like us who pay their bills and take care of their
families, but spoiled, entitled, lazy kids who have been
brainwashed by grossly liberal college and university
professors like Bill Ayers and Arne Duncan who will now tell
you they are Socialists or Communists. You didn’t see those of
us who were against the 8 Communist years of Obama out on the
streets calling for war, murder, and burning buildings because
we lost an election.

Myself and others see the actions taking place on the streets
not as an expression of Freedom of Speech, but Sedition under
18 U.S. Code Chapter 115 – Treason, Sedition, and Subversive
Activities. Sedition according to Webster’s is “conduct or
speech inciting people to rebel against the authority of a
state or monarch; synonyms: rabble-rousing, incitement to
rebel, subversion, troublemaking – which is exactly what is
happening on the streets of our larger cities.

Please sir, you must take a clearer look at America and not
short change her people – get away from the establishment
politicians who have been acting like we work for them and
have totally ignored our distress for years – the very reason
for the initial rise of the Tea Parties. My suggestions below
are my opinion from the research I have done and experiences I
have faced with my own politicians! Some of the names are from
the posted list with my additional suggestions. If there is no
comment on someone on the list, than I have no opinion and/or
do not know of the person.

List of Potential Trump Cabinet Nominees:

Attorney General:



Edwin Vieira, Jr. – YES – holds four degrees from Harvard:
A.B. (Harvard College), A.M. and Ph.D. (Harvard Graduate
School of Arts and Sciences), and J.D. (Harvard Law School).

For more than thirty years he has practiced law, with emphasis
on constitutional issues. He is also one of our country’s most
eminent constitutional attorneys, having brought four cases
that were accepted by the Supreme Court and having won three
of them. In the supreme Court of the United States he
successfully argued or briefed the cases leading to the
landmark decisions Abood v. Detroit Board of Education,
Chicago Teachers Union v. Hudson, and Communications Workers
of America v. Beck, which established constitutional and
statutory limitations on the uses to which labor unions, in
both the private and the public sectors, may apply fees
extracted from nonunion workers as a condition of their
employment.

He is the world’s most foremost authority on the role of our
Constitution as it relates to money and has written numerous
monographs and articles in scholarly journals, and lectured
throughout the county. His most recent work on money and
banking is the two-volume Pieces of Eight: The Monetary Powers
and Disabilities of the United States Constitution (2002), the
most comprehensive study in existence of American monetary law
and history viewed from a constitutional perspective. 

Gov. Chris Christie – NO – better suited for another job!

Pam Bondi – NO Self-serving – Too much pay–to–play with this
one stating it is always for the state; supported the NRA push
for sale of guns to 18-20 year olds; has spent too much time
supporting environmental issues of other states when we have
some major ones here in FL to include the Everglades and the
pollution of our waters by the Koch Bros. industry; and her
allegiance to Gov. Scott is not necessarily a good thing since
his backroom deals with Jeb Bush and Arne Duncan on Common
Core and his manipulation of state funds for Enterprise



Florida leave a great deal to be examined in regard to Gov.
Scott. Also not enough experience and prone to judge according
to her opinions rather than the law.

 

Sen. Jeff Sessions – Unless he wants an appointment America
needs him in the Senate – someone with common sense and a
level head to replace Mitch McConnell. If he chooses to accept
an appointment he would be good at any one of them suggested.
Former Mayor Rudy Giuliani – We love this man!

Secretary of Commerce:

Chris Christie – No – better suited for a different position

Former Nucor CEO Dan DiMicco – Responsible choice

Former Gov. Mike Huckabee – Is this the same Mike Huckabee and
his wife that removed furniture from the governor’s mansion
when they moved out; or the very same one that told his
national TV audience that he no longer supported Common Core
after been on Jeb Bush’s team to push it on our children, then
went and had lunch with the CCSSO and told them not to dump
Common Core but to “re-brand it – rename it” and soon
enough parents would forget what Common Core was. The same one
just before stating he was going to run for the Presidency him
along with all the other ex-governor’s decided they no longer
supported Common core. [LINK]

Sen. David Perdue – Globalist insider

Sam Brownback – Superior Choice – Currently Gov. of Kansas, in
1990, he was accepted into the White House Fellow program and
detailed to the Office of the U.S. Trade Representative from
1990 to 1991. Brownback then returned to Kansas to resume his
position as secretary of agriculture and remained in that
position until 1993. In 1994 he was elected to the U.S. House
of Representatives.
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Former Sen. Jim Talent – NO – Senior fellow on American
Enterprise Institute (AEI) 

Agriculture Secretary:

Charles Benbrook, Ph.D. Great Choice – Benbrook holds a
bachelor’s degree in economics from Harvard University (1971),
as well as an M.A. (1979) and a PhD (1980) in agricultural
economics from the University of Wisconsin-Madison. Author of
the landmark paper on the use of glyphosate which is causing
serious health issues for Americans and the world such as
liver and kidney diseases, as well as non-Hodgkin lymphoma to
name a few. The paper details that nearly 19 billion pounds
(8.6 billion kilograms) of glyphosate have been used world-
wide since the introduction of “Roundup Ready” GMO crops in
the mid-90s. In 2014 alone, enough glyphosate was sprayed to
cover three-quarters of every harvested acre of cropland in
the U.S. Most shocking, 74% of all glyphosate ever sprayed has
been done so in the last decade as the amount of genetically
engineered crops has grown exponentially across the globe.
[LINK]

Stephanie Seneff, PhD, biologist – She has three degrees from
MIT: Bachelor of Science (BS) in biophysics in 1968, a
master’s (MS) in electrical engineering in 1980, and a
doctoral degree (PhD) in computer science in 1985. Senior
research scientist at the Computer Science and Artificial
Intelligence Laboratory (CSAIL) of the Massachusetts Institute
of Technology (MIT). She noted that the side effects of autism
closely mimic those of glyphosate toxicity, and presented data
showing a remarkably consistent correlation between the use of
Roundup on crops (and the creation of Roundup-ready GMO crop
seeds) with rising rates of autism. 

Gov. Sam Brownback –Yes – current Gov. of Kansas, signed into
law one of the largest income tax cuts in Kansas’ history and
turned down a $31.5 million grant from the U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services to set up an insurance exchange as
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part of the federal health care reform law.
Kansas secretary of agriculture in 1986.

National Council of Farmer Cooperatives CEO Chuck Conner – NO
– NCFC supported the TPP which tells to me that Mr. Conner
does also.

Gov. Dave Heineman – Great Choice – Gov of Nebraska – Among
his accomplishments as governor, Heineman pointed to the
passage of the largest tax relief package in state history and
the most comprehensive revision of the state’s economic
development incentives since the 1980s.

Texas Agricultural Commissioner Sid Miller – NO – When they
begin introducing someone as a politician before their
qualifications I am leary but he is qualified. Not enough
information to make a decision.

Former Georgia Gov. Sonny Perdue – No – status quo – Globalist
insider!
Secretary of Education:

Anita Hoge: YES – Lectured all over the Unites States in the
90’s about illegal & controversial testing, curriculum, &
collection of data by our government. Arranged & lectured town
hall meetings all across the state of Pennsylvania to withdraw
affective student learning outcomes to stop Outcome Based
Education. In January of 1992, parents in Pennsylvania won the
battle against OBE when the Independent Regulatory Review
Board had requested that the State Board of Education remove
all outcomes which dealt with attitudes, habits, traits,
feelings, values, & opinions which are difficult & subjective
to measure & that the remaining outcomes be defined &
coordinated with academic requirements that can be measured.
The battle continues.

Continues to research and address the issues regarding the
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education of our children for parents i.e., Common Core,
Charter/Choice/Vouchers, ESSA, Data Mining

Ed Martin, President Eagle Forum – YES – He is a lawyer who
has worked alongside Phyllis Schlafly working on the essential
problems facing our country and against the new liberal forms
of education. He also holds degrees in Medical ethics and
Philosophy.

Dennis Cuddy, Ph.D. – YES – Historian and political analyst
received his Ph.D. from the University of North Carolina at
Chapel Hill (major in American History, minor in political
science). Dr. Cuddy has taught at the university level, has
been a political and economic risk analyst for an
international consulting firm, and has been a Senior Associate
with the U.S. Department of Education. For part two click
below.

Click here for part —-> 1, 2,
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